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Dear Emily Jackson, 

I am writing to express my strong interest in joining Gentle Graphics as 
a graphic designer. As a passionate and creative graphic design student, 
I am excited about the opportunity to contribute my skills and 
enthusiasm to your team. 

My academic background in graphic design, coupled with hands-on 
experience through internships and freelance work, has equipped me 
with a diverse skill set. I have a deep understanding of design principles, 
proficiency in industry-standard software, and a keen eye for detail. 

I am particularly drawn to Gentle Graphics because of your 
commitment to innovation, creativity, and delivering high-quality 
design solutions to clients. I am confident that my ability to think 
creatively, work collaboratively, and meet deadlines would make me a 
valuable asset to your team. 

Attached is my resume, which provides a comprehensive overview of 
my skills, experiences, and projects.  

Thank you for considering my application. I would welcome the 
opportunity to discuss how my skills and passion for design align with 
Gentle Graphics' goals. Please feel free to contact me at (956)222-8926  
or via email at penabrian0222@yahoo.com. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Pena 

 


	Contact

